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Friday, 3rd March 2023 

Residential Visit – The Gordon Brown Activity Centre [June 2024] 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5, 
 
We are hoping to send the children to The Gordon Brown Activity Centre in Hampshire for 4 nights in 
June 2024. The centre has been open for over 40 years and is owned by Brent Local Authority. Many 
local Wembley schools visit the centre every year. The Centre is only 1 hour 15 minutes away from 
school. 

 
This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to spend 4 nights away from their families at an outdoor 
education centre doing some outdoor team building activities with their peers and their teachers and 
developing their independence skills. They will also develop significantly in confidence, and build new 
friendships. 

 
It will cost approximately £350 per child. We will try to do some fundraising to reduce the cost too. This 
cost covers: 
- 4 nights accommodation 
- 4 meals per day [halal and vegetarian options] 
- the instructors for each activity 
- the return journey by coach 
 
To make a firm booking for June 2024, please complete the reply slip to show your interest. 
Unfortunately, the visit cannot go ahead if we do not receive enough interest. We need to have at least 
36 responses [parents who definitely want their children to go] to secure the booking. 
 
Unfortunately, we will not be able to refund the money unless the visit is cancelled or there is a medical 
emergency. 
 
If we get 36 responses from parents/carers, I will write to you again asking for a deposit to confirm the 
booking. 

 
Please complete the reply slip below and return to school by Wednesday 7th March. 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Qudsia Siddique 
Deputy Head of the Lower School 

 

The Gordon Brown Activity Centre -Residential Visit in June 2024 
I would like my child to go on the 4-night visit and will pay the £350 cost of the visit. 
 
Name of Child _____________________________________________  Class ____________________ 
 
Signed ____________________________________________ 
 
[Please return to Ms Siddique by Wednesday 7th March.] 


